
 

 
 
 
 

 

INVITATION 
 

RECEPTION 
hosted by 

H.E. Mr Burhan Gafoor 
Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Singapore  

 
On the occasion of International Law Weekend 2019 

organised by the International Law Association (American Branch) 
 
 
 

For Permanent Representatives, Deputy Permanent Representatives, 
Sixth Committee Experts and  

Participants of International Law Weekend 
 
 
 

on Friday, 11 October 2019, at 6:30 pm 
at the Permanent Mission of Singapore to the United Nations 

318 East 48th Street New York, NY 10017 
(between 1st & 2nd Avenues) 

 
 

To confirm your attendance, please RSVP at http://bit.ly/reception6c  
Attendees without a UN pass must provide photo identification for admission 

http://bit.ly/reception6c

